
MCLANE 
MIDDLETON 

Mr. Daniel C. Goldner 
Chairman 

May 5, 2022 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, NH 03301-2429 

Re: Docket No. DW 20-080 
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. and Town of Salem 
Wholesale Contract 

Dear Chairman Goldner: 

THOMAS 8 . GETZ 
Direct Dia l: 603 .230.4403 

Email : lhomas.getz@mclanc.com 
Admilled in NH 

11 South Main Street, Suite 500 
Concord, NH 0330 I 

T 603 .226.0400 
F 603.230.4448 

By Order No. 26,545, issued November 9, 2021, in the above-captioned proceeding, 
("Transfer Order") the New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission ("PUC" or "Commission") 
approved the transfer of a certain portion of Penni chuck East Utility, Inc. ' s ("PEU") service 
territory in Windham, New Hampshire to the Town of Salem ("Town" or "Salem"). A 
secondary matter discussed in the Transfer Order concerned the status of a potential wholesale 
contract for PEU to purchase water from the Town. The Commission directed Salem and PEU 
to report to the Commission within six months on the status of negotiations. The negotiations 
were successful and attached is the Water Supply Agreement between Salem and PEU, executed 
February 2022. 

This letter is filed electronically only consistent with the Commission' s March 17, 2020 
suspension of the requirement to file paper copies. Copies have been provided to the Office of 
Consumer Advocate and the service list. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

~ (J 
Thomas B. Getz 

McLane Middleton, Professional Association 
Manchester, Concord, Portsmouth, NH I Woburn, Boston, MA 

McLane.com 


